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Lock Haven Mayor Rick Vilello, in the ball

cap, helps flight school instructor H. Paul
Shuch cut the ribbon at a reception for the

newly created AvSport light sport flight

training business at Piper Memorial
Airport in Lock Haven Saturday. Also

attending were city councilmen Alan
Black, left, and Steve Stevenson, right.

The new flight school offers light sport
aircraft training leading to the Federal

Aviation Administration’s new “Sport
Pilot” designation. The school’s newly

acquired Evektor SportStar plane rests in
the background.
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